
 

 
 

 
Message from the President 
Welcome to the Midwest chapter website! 
As president of the Midwest chapter board, I am honored to serve our members and to support 
the mission of the WOCN Society.  
The Midwest chapter came together on January 2024. We learned about each 
other and learned how to work together. We are now ready to move forward and build on those 
solid foundations. Our goal is to grow our membership and to foster volunteer engagement. As 
such our website is a work in progress, we hope to add more information about our events and 
about scholarships very soon.  
Our local communities are currently located in Northern Illinois, Central Illinois, St Louis, Kansas 
City, Nebraska, and Central Iowa. Our community liaisons and volunteers are hard at work to 
organize get-togethers and events to bring our members together, to foster friendships, and 
build networks. We also like to have fun when getting together! 
If you are not a member, we invite you to join us. Membership includes all the benefits of the 
WOCN Society as well as the fun and friendship of the Midwest chapter.  
  
Thank you for your visit and we hope to see you soon! 
  
Isabelle Brew, BSN, RN, CWOCN 
President, Midwest Chapter of the WOCN Society 
  
  
 


